
 
 

     
     

 
 

             
              
          

 
             

              
             

            
 

             
        

     
 

         
 

  
   

  
 
 

   
 

      
 

            
             

  
 

             
            

  
 
 

          
           
 

NOTICE OF REVIEW OF 
POLLING DISTRICTS AND POLLING PLACES 

Notice is hereby given that Stevenage Borough Council, in pursuance of section 18C 
of the Representation of the People Act 1983 (as amended), is conducting a review 
of all polling districts and polling places within its area. 

We are seeking feedback on any aspect of allocated polling districts and/or polling 
places. Views are invited from residents within the Borough of Stevenage as well as 
such interested persons as may have particular expertise in relation to access to 
premises or facilities for persons who have different forms of disability. 

Information regarding the polling districts and polling places review can be found on 
the Council’s web site at www.stevenage.gov.uk/polling-district-review and is 
available at the Council’s offices. 

Comments and representations may be submitted by post to: 

Electoral Services 
Stevenage Borough Council 
Daneshill House 
Danestrete 
Stevenage 
SG1 1HN 

Or by email to: electoral@stevenage.gov.uk 

The Acting Returning Officer will make representations on the proposals and those 
representations will be published on the Council’s website and made available at the 
Council’s offices. 

The consultation period for the review will commence on Monday 2 October 2023 
and the deadline for making comments and representations is Monday 13 November 
2023. 

Dated: 2 October 2023 Matt Partridge 
Electoral Registration Officer 

www.stevenage.gov.uk/polling-district-review

